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PRESS RELEASE
Proposed cuts are crystal clear at the Horton
Despite David Cameron’s alleged misrepresentation of figures regarding General Hospitals the fact remains that the Horton General, the hospital that provides services for Mr Cameron’s constituents, is facing drastic cuts to its children’s and maternity services.

The Keep the Horton General campaign has campaigned for over 18 months to retain services at the Horton and is delighted that the hospital was featured on the Today programme this morning.   

A cross party committee, spearheaded by Tory MP Tony Baldry and local Labour councillor George Parish, have worked tirelessly to raise the profile of the Horton Hospital.

Numerous appearances on television bulletins and in the press assured the Horton campaign a top ten position on the ‘hot spot map’ as detailed by Patricia Hewitt.

The campaign is committed to challenging the Oxford Radcliffe Trust all the way and having achieved a David and Goliath victory at the Scrutiny Committee meeting, held at local council offices in July, has pledged to local supporters that they will fight for local services to the end. On numerous occasions local residents have turned out in their thousands to make their feelings known. 
Committee chairman George Parish and retired Horton consultant Peter Fisher are seasoned campaigners and are available for comment on behalf of the Horton. Prior to yesterday’s soundbyte that “the death risk rises with each mile travelled” they have been echoing the views of local GPs that “the proposals (for transferring mothers in advanced labour and seriously ill children) to Oxford are unsafe and inhumane.” 
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For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090                        OR
Charlotte Bird tel: 01295 780832  email:charlotte.bird@lineone.net               
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